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Welcome Home Old Friend!

Welcome Back, Good Friends!!!

<% ANNUAL
e MEETING

In Person!
Sunday, October 29, 2023 3:30 PM

583 Park Avenue,
at 63" Street

7 llJ(zi

583 PARK AVENUE

NEW YORK

They have returned! The venerable Upper East Side
pharmacy, Goldberger’s, founded in 1898, has returned
to its original location at 1200 First Avenue - the South
East corner of 65" Street. The phone number remains
212 734-6998. Hours are Mon. —Thurs. 9:30 am -8 pm.
Fri. 9:30 am —7 pm. Sat. 9 am —4 pm.

“Only God can make a tree.”

But it takes NYC Citizen Pruners to keep a tree healthy
e and life-giving oxygen. And
{# the fall 2023 NYC Citizen

M Pruner Course registration
MR opened on September 25th.
The registration link is
posted on Trees New York's
home page, , www.treesny.org under "monthly
announcement". While the course fee is $100.00,
ESNA will reimburse members who successfully
complete the course. Space is limited, so please sign
up as soon as early as you can. The fall 2023 Course is
being held both in person and via zoom.

MSK Pavilion Update

MSK Pavilion Update —In the Late Spring edition of ESNA
EXTRA, we wrote of Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer
Center’ intention to construct a new 31 story acute care
impatient hospital building on York Avenue and E. 66/67"
Streets. Note that the project has not yet been publicly
reviewed by the Uniform Land Use Review Procedure
(ULURP). Meanwhile, the word, unconfirmed, is now that
the existing building will be demolished in 2024. ESNA will
keep its ear to the ground, so to speak. More information
will be published, as it becomes publicly available.

Heading to the Bentley Hotel -
with n_otl;i@ more than the
clothifig'on

o their backs.

And don’t forget to donate the much needed gently
used clothing and footwear for infants (newborns to
18 year olds) to adults for the migrant families staying

there.

East Sixties Neighborhood Association, Inc.e P. O. Box 1855, New York, NY 10021-0048 ¢2

12 713-5826 e info@esna-nyc.net



[Volume 79]

www.esna-nyc.com

[ Early Fall]

ESNA Welcomes These New
Merchant Members _
Veterinary Surgery Center of NYC (VSCNYC)
310 East 65" Street, Suite IC (1/2)
332-400-1212
info@vetsurgerynyc.com
www.vetsurgerynyc.com

We are a specialty veterinary clinic that
provides surgery services for dogs and
cats in NYC and the surrounding areas.
We are open for surgery and consultations
Mon.-Thurs. 8 am -6 pm.

Razors & Scotch Barbershop
338 E. 65" Street (1/2)

347 981-3797
www.razorandscotch.com

The Modern Man’ Grooming Experience!

We do all barbering services —haircuts, styling,
hot towel shave, beards and special attention to
kids!. Open: Mon.- Fri. 9 am - 6 pm.

Uncle Vinny's Pizza

1140 First Ave. (62/63)
212-838-5080

wavyonellc@gmail. com
www.unclevinnyspizzamenu.com

Pizza e salad e pasta e wings e garlic knots e
beef patties. Catering. Open daily: 10 am - 2 am.

O Fashioned Jl)ulmapq;mm,”g Join us once
g : again for an in-
: A :
person Holiday
Sing. Watch for
the date and time.
TD Bank 1230

First Avenue, S/E corner of East 67" Street!

Coming soon to your USPS Mail Box
All New ESNA Directory - your guide to
the best the East 60s has to offer!

Rainbow Hardware & Locksmith
338 East 65th St. (1/2)
212-551-6879
rainbowlocksmithny@gmail.com
www.rainbowlocksmithny.com

24-hour locksmith service. Locked out, lock change.
We duplicate keys. A full line of hardware supplies,
and all types of household necessities. We also offer
professional handyman services. Open: Mon.-Thurs.
8:30 am - 6:30 pm; Fri. 8:30 am - 6 pm: Sun. 10:30
am-95pm

Subway Inn

1154 Second Avenue (60/61)
212-758-0900
Subwaylnn1@gmail.com

Established in 1937, this old dive bar is 83 years
old in the making. Originally owned and run by
Charlie Ackerman & later Marcello and Patricia
Salinas, the Subway Inn continues to live on at
1154 2™ Avenue. Open daily: Mon: 3 pm —4 am;
Tues: - Sun: - Noon —4 am.

CB #8 Speaks - and what a voice!

At the September Community Board 8 Full Boad meeting,
Tricia Shimamura, Director of Community Affairs for
Manhattan Borough
- 84| President Mark Levine,
1 - and former Board #8 Vice
Chair, was proud to
f acknowledge those
L organizations and
individuals that are
committed to improving
our city and enriching the
community. In that regard
Tricia said, “Today we
honor Community Board
8 Speaks and its
production team, Will Sanchez and Monica McCane Sanchez. In
honor of their service to the community, Manhattan Borough
President Mark Levine has declared Wednesday, September 20,
2023 Community Board 8 Speaks Appreciation Day in the
Borough of Manhattan.” ESNA joins the BP in saluting
long time Association members, Will and Monica.
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